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NSW Planning and Infrastructure
213-33 Bridge Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

Email: ashley.cheong@planning.nsw.gov.au

Attention: Ashley Cheong

Dear Sir,
Re: Penrith Glass Beneficiation Plant (SSD 5267) - 126 Andrews Road, PENRITH

| refer to your correspondence dated 5 June 2013, requesting comment from Fire and
Rescue NSW (FRNSW) on a Development Application (DA) for the above project
(SSD5267).

The submission consists of an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) prepared by
Samuel Grieve, Duke Ismael and Linda Zanotto of Benbow Environmental.
(111144_EIS_Rep_Final) and is dated 29 May 2013.

The reporting officer has reviewed the submitted EIS and the following comments are
provided:

1. FRNSW would expect any new building proposals and substantial alterations to
existing buildings to comply with the current BCA and relevant Australian
Standards.

2. Access to any existing street hydrants or installed fire hydrant and sprinkler
installations, that are currently located to protect existing buildings and
associated infrastructure, should not be compromised by the proposed changes
and during the development of the site.
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Should you have any further enquiries regarding any of the above matters, please do
not hesitate to contact the Structural Fire Safety Unit.

Yours faithfully
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Station Officer Mark Porter
Acting Team Leader
Building Fire Safety Unit
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